
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 13 July 2006 

11. PARKLANDS RESERVE CAR PARK DEVELOPMENT 
 
 The Parks and Waterways Area Advocate sought Board approval to the installation of a car park at 

Parklands Reserve, to receive funding from the Southshore Spit Car Park project (which is not now 
likely to proceed), and to consider the future of six gum trees on Parklands Reserve. 

 
 The Board resolved to approve: 
 
 (a) The Parklands Reserve Car Park Development Plan. 
 
 (b)  The removal of two gum trees from the southern boundary of Parklands Reserve. 
 
 (c) Moving the oak tree from its current location, in close proximity to the boundary fence, and 

relocate it more centrally in the Reserve. 
 
 The Board resolved to note to receive the funds previously set aside for the Southshore Spit Car Park 

will be transferred to the Parklands Reserve Park. 
 
 


